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Statement 

My relationship with the International Institute of Forecasters dates back to 2022, where I attended my first 

ISF conference in Oxford. I presented my research on food donations forecasting in one of the forecasting for 

social good (F4SG) sessions.  At the same conference, I also participated as a panelist in the “job interviewing” 

session sponsored by the IIF Early Career Research group. My experience at this conference from both a 

learning and networking perspective was invaluable. As a result, I have continued to attend the ISF 

conferences, promoting it to both students and colleagues. One of my doctoral students organized a session in 

the F4SG track for ISF 2023 and I also attended ISF 2024.  I have also had one of my papers recently published 

in IJF. I am also scheduled to present at the 2025 Foresight Practitioners Conference. 

If elected Director of the IIF, my objective is to continue to support the mission and programs of IIF. In 

particular, I will help to promote workshops and conferences sponsored by the communities; advance the use 

of forecasting and optimization to tackle complex societal issues impacting equity, access, and sustainability 

of public services; and support the interaction between theory and practice. I am also passionate about 

programs that support dissemination of forecasting knowledge to students and practitioners.  


